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INU hosts the Global Fair to facilitate connections between international students and INU 
students. During this event, international students actively promoted their respective 
countries, providing INU students with valuable information about the countries they are 
interested in. 
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“Global Fair at INU Connects Students from Around the World” 
By Junghyun JOO, International Office  

In an effort to foster cross-cultural connections and promote global awareness, INU hosted its 
annual Global Fair. The event, which took place on Tuesday, October 31 at the new library, 
witnessed the enthusiastic participation of 60 international students hailing from 14 diverse 
countries. 
The Global Fair served as a platform for international students to actively promote their 
respective countries, providing valuable insights and cultural experiences to INU students eager 
to explore the world. This vibrant exchange of knowledge and traditions left an indelible mark on 
the INU community. 
With more than 800 INU students in attendance, the event was a resounding success. The 
international students' engaging presentations and interactive exhibits showcased their 
homelands' unique attributes and traditions. 

One of the highlights of the day was the opportunity for INU students to savor traditional meals 
from around the world, skillfully prepared by the international student representatives. The rich 
and diverse flavors served as a delightful gateway to experiencing the world through taste. 
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INU proudly hosted its 2nd Japanese Week from November 23-
25, 2023. The event took place on the picturesque INU campus 
and welcomed esteemed staff members responsible for inbound 
and outbound exchange student programs from six distinguished 
partner universities in Japan. 
The guest list featured representatives from Josai International 
University, Chiba University, Chikushi Jogakuen University, 
University of Kitakyushu, Fukuoka University, and Hiroshima 
Shudo University. Their presence added a unique blend of 
diversity and shared academic vision to the occasion. 
INU organized a series of engaging seminars and meetings, 
providing a platform for fruitful discussions on collaborative 
opportunities and fostering deeper connections between the 
participating institutions. The focus of the discussions was to 
enhance the exchange student programs and create a more 
enriching academic experience for students from both INU and 
its esteemed Japanese partners. 
The feedback from both the guests and INU students was 
overwhelmingly positive, with many expressing gratitude for 
the enriching exchange of ideas and the welcoming hospitality 
of INU. 
INU looks forward to building upon the success of Japanese 
Week, continuing to strengthen ties with its Japanese partners, 
and providing students with more fruitful opportunities for 
global learning and collaboration in the future. 

“INU hosts 2nd Japanese Week: A Celebration of Academic 
Collaboration”      by Sol SEO, International Office 


